
UPDATE ON THE P.I. HAPPENINGS 

Presently I am coordinating with the G.S.O. Public Information office to get art work and ideas for an area 
14 P.I. display that will be of exhibition quality. I will be gathering more information including cost and 
hopefully our committee can make some decisions on this at the next assembly. In addition P.I. still needs 
an alternate. Anyone interested should contact me as soon as possible. In our next workshop we will be 
reviewing the P.I. workbook in detail as it is part of our agenda items, so I hope everyone interested in P.I. 
has called the G.S.O. office to get their kit. This is free to all P.I. district chairs, but they have to contact 
G.S.O. with their district information. Thank-you for getting this info out on our website.  

Sincerely, Johnette K 

P.I. Service Coordinator/panel 61 

 


